
 
 
 
The Builders Exchange is pleased to announce Molly 
Coen, project manager (Miles-McClellan Construction 
Co., Inc.), as the 2025 recipient of the BX President’s 
Award.   
  
Initiated in 1979, this honor is given to an individual who 
has volunteered countless hours behind the scenes to 
develop Builders Exchange programs and impact the 
industry. While the award is presented to just one 
person, it represents and salutes the thousands of BX members who have 
donated their time and talents to the BX through the years. 
 
Molly embodies the spirit of volunteerism that the BX President’s Award was 
created to honor. A 2020 Rising Leader graduate, she has stayed actively engaged 
with the BX, participating in the 2023 Managing from the Middle Series and joining 
the inaugural class of Rising Leaders 2.0. She currently serves on the BX Young 
Professionals Committee, where she helps plan and facilitate annual networking 

events. Molly 
also shares 
her expertise 
as an 
instructor for 
the Estimating 
& Bid 
Preparation 
class and was 
a featured 
panelist at 
the 2023 
BXYP Women 

in Construction event. Beyond her committee work, she is a dedicated volunteer at 
major BX events—including the Open House, Annual Meeting, and the Ohio 
Construction Conference—where she plays a key role in leading the new networking 
breakout sessions. 
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